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Request for Speed Limit Revisions and  

Intersection Control Improvements 

Wellington Street East/Aurora Road and Ninth Line 

Towns of Aurora and Whitchurch-Stouffville  
 

On January 27, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Existing speed limits on Regional roads listed in Table 1 of this report be revised as 

detailed. 

2. Traffic signals be installed in 2023 at the intersection of Aurora Road and Ninth Line 

in the Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville, based on the Region’s Traffic and Pedestrian 

Signal Policy. 

3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Clerks of the Towns of Aurora and 

Whitchurch-Stouffville and Chief of York Regional Police.  

4. The Regional Solicitor prepare the necessary bylaws.  
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